
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021, 11:40:25 AM EDT 
Subject: Membership Committee Report 
 
The Membership Committee, due to Covid-19, was not as active as in past 
years. We maintained communication with each other along with potential 
new friends and members. We offered support to those in our congregation 
when asked for assistance and attempted to keep abreast of ongoing 
activities and events via zoom meetings. 
 
We welcomed two new members in a virtual ceremony in collaboration with 
Rev. DL. 
We’re looking forward to and anxiously await the reopening of our church 
and meeting again in person.  
 
Submitted by 
Elise Bender & Betty Bogutt  
Co-chairs  Membership Committee  
 


